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         Advertisement 

Dear teachers! 

In order to determine the totality of social and psychological factors of teachers' satisfaction 

with the organization of work, the Department of Sociological Research of the Department of Strategic 

Development conducts a survey of students on the questionnaire "Teachers' satisfaction with the 

organization of work" from 03.11.2022.-14.11.2022. We invite you to take part in a sociological study.  

Thank you in advance for your participation!  


